
NDA calls for people to ‘have their
say’ on its Strategy

News story

The Nuclear Decommissioning Authority has today published its fourth Draft
Strategy and begun a 12-week public consultation.

The NDA regularly reviews its Strategy to ensure it has the right approach to
decommissioning its 17 nuclear sites and benefits from the latest learning,
best practice and can continue to deliver value for the taxpayer.

The 12-week public consultation started on 17 August, during which we welcome
any comments, questions or feedback, and encourage all of our stakeholders to
‘have their say’.

Because of the current Government guidance around social distancing during
the COVID-19 pandemic, we will be holding a series of virtual meetings and
briefings, and a bespoke virtual stakeholder event mid-way through the
consultation period – where stakeholders will have the opportunity to discuss
the details with authors of the draft strategy.

These responses will be considered in developing the final Strategy – which
will be submitted for approval to UK and Scottish Government, ahead of
publication by April 2021.
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